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Christopher Cooney

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, October 02, 2015 2:34 PM
To: 'Donaldson, Kevin'
Subject: RE: Docket 150190-EI / Notice of e-mail addresses

Good afternoon Mr. Donaldson: 
 
Per your request, we have updated the email address in the docket referenced below.   
 
Have a good day, 
 
Angela Charles 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
From: Donaldson, Kevin [mailto:Kevin.Donaldson@fpl.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 02, 2015 2:15 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 150190-EI / Notice of e-mail addresses 
 
Clerk.  Please update your records to include the following e-mail addresses for Kevin Donaldson and Wade 
Litchfield of Florida Power & Light Company relating to Docket 150190-EI 
 
Kevin.donaldson@fpl.com 
 
Wade.litchfield@fpl.com 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kevin I.C. Donaldson, Esq. 
Law Department 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, Florida 33408 
Telephone: (561)304-5170 
Fax: (561)691-7135 
 
**FP&L- LAW NOTICE** 
This e-mail is from The Law Department of FPL and is intended solely for the use of the individual(s) to whom it is addressed. If you believe you 
received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately, delete the e-mail from your computer and do not copy or disclose it to anyone 
else. If you are not an existing client of ours, do not construe anything in this e-mail to make you a client unless it contains a specific statement to 
that effect and do not disclose anything to us in reply that you would expect us to hold in confidence. If you properly received this e-mail as a 
client, co-counsel or retained expert of ours, you should maintain its contents in confidence in order to preserve the attorney-client or work 
product privilege that may be available to protect confidentiality. 
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